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4 June: at the meeting of the Friends of St Angela this month, we continued the preparations 

for the parish feast, 9, 10, 11 June.  

 

****** 

5 June: visit of a group from the school of the Ursulines of St Charles in Milan.  

 

****** 

6 June: three students who had just finished school – from the Ursuline school in Trnava, 

Slovakia - visited Desenzano during a train trip for a week around Europe. They slept in their 

sleeping bags on the floor in the parish. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

****** 
 

9/10/11 June: we took part in the parish feast. This year we also celebrated the 60th 

anniversary of ordination of the founder of the parish, Don Luigi Limina. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don Luigi with 

the icon 

presented to 

him by the 

parish – Saint 

Steven, Saint 

Angela and Saint 

Luigi Gonzaga. 



12 June: a group of young people from the Ursuline school in Poznań, Poland, visited the house of 

Saint Angela during their pilgrimage in Italy. 
 

 

****** 
 

16 June: the novices of the European novitiate in Rome arrived in Le Grezze for a stay of six 

days. In the footsteps of Angela, they visited Desenzano, the Machetto, the Brudazzo and the 

Sanctuary in Brescia.  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They also participated for one day in the GREST (Group for summer activities) in the parish. 

  



24 June: a group of four sisters from Slovakia, a priest and eleven young women (including four 

candidates), after a stay in the Generalate, came to visit Saint Angela in Desenzano and in 

Brescia. 

 

 

 

Sister Caritas Seligová came with the group and will stay for a month as 

part of the European exchange. 

 

****** 

 

24 – 26 June: Sister Angela Poggi, Provincial, 

visited the community and came with us to the 

“thank you” lunch for all the volunteers who 

worked for the parish feast.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

****** 

30 June: a group arrived from Croatia – 4 Ursuline sisters, 2 

postulants, and 46 Friends of St Angela. They visited the house, 

prayed in the chapel and ate lunch on the balcony. After a visit to 

the church of Saint Angela, they left for Brescia. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sisters Annunziata, Armida and Patrizia 


